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I understand that the license for the above public house is under review as a result of
alleged infringements under the temporary Covid 19 lockdown regulations. I feel strongly
that this is unwarranted and unfair as the  has simply been out-selling beer to
customers, some of whom have been socially distancing in the field below the pub where
there are picnic tables with plenty of space around them for them to consume the beer if
they didn’t want to take it home in the hot weather.

 is a thoughtful and kind  who runs a very good pub so it’s no surprise that 
has also been providing essential supplies for vulnerable members of society unable to get
to the shops themselves. To deprive  of  license would be a blow to the community.
Yours sincerely




